
Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025

Exam results will be available for collection in the library on:

If someone else is collecting results on a candidate’s behalf, written authorisation must be given to the 

school, and the person collecting must provide photo ID as proof of identity.

Results will also be sent to the candidate’s school email address.  Students should check they are able to 

access this remotely before they leave school in June.  Results can be issued to the parent/carer email 

address held on file by prior arrangement only – requests should be submitted in writing before the end 

of the summer term.

Results cannot be given out over the telephone.

Thursday 21st August 2025
From 9.30am until 10.30am


